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I am writting about project application number 10_0028 I am opposed to this site being built in Camelia because its 
a harzadous place we have a young child who goes to school a few streets away from Camelia and the odour and 

traffic generated is afflicting the living conditions of many in my street. I also feel that my family wih a young child 
who eats before ten and goes to bed early will have a too much noise impact with the 300 trucks coming in and out 

and the polution going out. 

There are many sites around NSW that are not neighbourhoods and a tourist destination like where I live in Rosehill 
racecourse will also suffer because of the traffic and noise. Please build and take your waste dump somewhere else 

we don't want it in our land we want to live in peace. Thank you. 

 
 


